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  February 2, 2004 
 
 
 
Sydney W. Beckett, Administrator 
Department of Licensing 
State of Washington 
P.O. Box 9020 
Olympia, WA 98507-9020 
 
Dear Mr. Beckett: 
 
 Thank you for your January 12, 2004 letter responding to our November 17th letter requesting 
that the state of Washington submit a quarterly complaint log.  We appreciate your notification 
that the Department of Licensing (“Department”) will submit a quarterly complaint log 
beginning at the end of the 1st quarter of calendar year 2004. 
 
 The Appraisal Subcommittee has hired Jenny Tidwell as Policy Manager with responsibility 
for the State of Washington.  You may submit the quarterly complaint log in electronic format to 
her at jenny@asc.gov or in hard copy to the address below. 
 
 Please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Tidwell at extension 106 or me at extension 101 if you 
have any questions.   
   Sincerely, 
 
 
    
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 


